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  Rebecca McFall 
  Superintendent 

 
 
 

To: School Committee 
  
From: Becky McFall 
             
Subject:   Lueders Environmental, Inc. Donation 
 
Date: December 17, 2013 
 
Please accept a donation of $75 from Lueders Environmental, Inc.  Per the letter dated 
December 13, 2013, this donation is being made to Lincoln Schools on behalf of Lueders 
Lincoln clients with the stipulation that the donation be used “in any way the district 
deems appropriate.” 
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